CORRESPONDENCE

7/6/2020
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 03587-2020
From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 12:34 PM
To: ‘dsinclaird7@gmail.com’
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Energy efficiency goals for Florida electric utilities

Good Afternoon, Mr. Sinclair.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055,
and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: David Sinclair <dsinclaird7@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 10:06 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Energy efficiency goals for Florida electric utilities

Please REJECT the recommendation of the PSC staff that energy efficiency plans for Florida electric utilities be placed at
1% of the utilities’ low-income customer accounts; also, at a minimum, not cut off access to the low-income programs of
Florida electric utilities.

Sincerely,

David Sinclair
Chair, LULAC FLORIDA Environment and Climate Issues

Sent from my iPhone





